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Notice of Westminster, VT Board of Civil Authority Hearing 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of 32 V.S.A. 4404(b), notice is hereby given that the Board of 
Civil Authority (BCA) within and for the Town of Westminster will on the 30th day of July, 
2025 at 6:00 p.m. meet at 3651 US Route 5 in Westminster in said town to hear appeals of 
persons, or other parties, who are aggrieved by the action of the board of listers and have 
timely filed their written appeal with the Westminster Town Clerk.  
 
 
Board of Civil Authority 
 
 
Mildred Barry 
Clerk 
 
 
Dated: July 17, 2025 
 
 
Posted in three public places: 
Westminster website  
North Westminster Community House 
Westminster West Elementary School 
 
 
CC: 
Board of Civil Authority (11) 
Town Manager 
Assessor 
 
 
Please advise if you or a representative will be attending a hearing in person. Please call 
802-722-4091 or confirm by email: clerk@westminstervt.org as soon as possible. Hearings 
will be heard by appointment. 
 
 
 


